TO: Allen County School Board

IN RE: Club Consolidation Proposal

ACSHS Student Council and Co-Ed Y

We, Maegan Renick and Chelly Stamps, the respective sponsors of the Student Council and Co-Ed Y Clubs, respectfully request that our clubs be consolidated into one organization.

These two entities operate for the same purpose, and after much discussion in the summer of 2021, we decided to hold a trial year of running them together for this 2021-22 school year; it went very well. Now, the only step left is to officially make them one club, which will allow for easier maintenance of the finances of the club.

We would like to rename the club, "Student Government Association", which will follow the standard model of the SGA in schools and universities nationwide. According to the American Student Government Association, the SGA's purpose is to teach students how to "become effective, ethical, and influential leaders on their campuses". We feel that merging the Student Council with the Co-Ed Y will serve this purpose effectively.

Thank you, Maegan Renick and Chelly Stamps